
DIRES NEWSLETTER  

ERASMUS +  

C1 Mobility at "Our Lady Fatima School" in Wexford  

Six Italian students from "G. Deledda" Secondary School in Pescopagano will travel to Ireland on 

17 January for the first Short-term Learning/ Teaching/Training Activities. It is the first time for 

them that go abroad so they are very excited. They are looking forward to meeting new friends and 

sharing new opinions and experiences. This morning their classmates prepared a banner for them. 

They wrote : "Enjoy your stay in Wexford". The six students are the ones on their knees. From the 

right hand : Giovanni, Elisa, Maria Pia, Laura, Francesca, Enzo.  

 

 

 
 


